
EVART PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Brief Agenda 

 July 14, 2025 

6:00 PM 

 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

II. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE|\ 

III. ROLL CALL 

IV. PRESIDENT’S REMARKS/RECOGNITION OF GUESTS/ PUBLIC COMMENT 

A. Points of Pride: Kellie Prielipp- MI Heart Safe School Award  (Pg 5) 

V. COMMUNITY COMMENTS. 

VI. COMMUNICATION AND CORRESPONDENCE 

VII. FINANCIAL  

VIII. ACTION ITEMS      

 

A. Recommendation to approve the minutes of the Budget Hearing and Special Board Meeting 

held June 30, 2025    

 

B. Payment of Bills:  

 

C. Recommendation to approve Mackenzi VanBuren  as a Middle School Teacher   

 

D. Recommendation to approve Grant Booher as a Full Time Custodian 

 

E. Recommendation to approve the working agreements with Mary Ann Corey, Dawn Rueffer, 

Amy Booher, Kevin Beilfuss, Angie Cushman, Bart Gallinger, Jesse Tayler and Levi 

Hulliberger through June 30, 2026. 

 

F. Recommendations to approve the working agreements with Jason O’Dell and Susan Parcell. 

 

G. Recommendation to approve the milk bid of .3337for 1% Milk and .3489% chocolate or 

strawberry from Prairie Farms for the 2025-26 School Year. 

  

IX. DISCUSSION ITEMS 

X. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

   A. Resignations- Mairi Lyon  

   B. Evaluation Tools 

   C. Facility Dog Report   

XI. CLOSED SESSION 

XII. ADJOURNMENT           

             

 

 



To ensure due process and respect of individual rights, the District maintains a formal process for handling complaints against individuals. A 

problem involving an individual or specific incident is best handled through administrative channels. Speakers are asked to express themselves in 
a civil manner, with due respect for the dignity and privacy of others who may be affected by your comments. While it is not our intent to stifle 

public comment, speakers should be aware that if your statements violate the rights of others under the law of defamation or invasion of privacy, 

you may be held legally responsible. If you are unsure of the legal ramifications of what you are about to say, we urge you to consult first with 
your legal advisor. 


